Debra Thomeson

From: Laura Buehler <cryptobranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 6:12 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Please investigate

Dear Mayor and Members of the Assembly,

As citizens of the Petersburg Borough, we ask that you please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of
the crash which resulted in the deaths of two Borough employees, Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht, on July 4, 2016.

We believe that our community is in need of answers and assurances that the Borough leadership will rise to do
everything in its power to prevent such a tragedy from happening again.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, and thank you for your service to our community.
Respectfully,

Laura & Craig Buehler



